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The Federal Communications Commission
12' St., SW

Washington, DC 20554

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to notify the FCC that KNBU-FM 89.7 (Facility ID #3630), located
in Baldwin City, Kansas and licensed to the Board of Trustees of Baker
University, will surrender its license effective May 15, 2017. We hereby
request that the radio station's license be deleted from all FCC records on this
date.
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